
 
St. Christopher (St. Kitts) & Nevis Inland Revenue Department 

The Inland Revenue Department is charged with administering the tax laws of the Federation in an efficient and equitable manner, to promote 
voluntary compliance to maximize Revenue for the development of the Federation at the least cost to the public and in a manner that warrants 
the highest degree of public confidence in our integrity, efficiency, and fairness. The Inland Revenue Department is the prime revenue 
collections agency for the Government of St. Kitts and Nevis within the Ministry of Finance, located at Bay Road, Basseterre, St. Kitts and 
Charlestown, St. Kitts and Nevis, West Indies.  

 

 Industry Advisory  

 
BASSETERRE, ST. KITTS, 31st August 2021 (Inland Revenue Department) – The AEOI Competent 

Authority for the Federation of St. Kitts and Nevis provides important reporting reminders. 

 

The AEOI Competent Authority wishes to remind the Financial Institutions of the jurisdiction’s 

sixty-two (62) activated exchange relationships for CRS reporting to date: 

 

Argentina Guernsey Netherlands 

Australia Hungary New Zealand 

Austria Iceland Norway 

Azerbaijan India Pakistan 

Barbados Indonesia Panama 

Belgium Ireland People’s Republic of China 

Brazil Isle of Man Poland 

Canada Israel Portugal 

Chile Italy Russian Federation 

Colombia Japan San Marino 

Croatia Jersey Saudi Arabia 

Czech Republic Korea Seychelles 

Denmark Latvia Slovak Republic 

Estonia Liechtenstein Slovenia 

Faroe Islands Lithuania South Africa 

Finland Luxembourg Spain 

France Malaysia Sweden 

Germany Malta Switzerland 

Gibraltar Mauritius United Kingdom 

Greece Mexico Uruguay 

Greenland Monaco  

 

Additionally, due to technical difficulties experienced on the portal, the CRS and FATCA 

reporting deadline has been extended to Friday 3rd September 2021 to allow Financial 

Institutions to meet their reporting obligations. 

 

For further St. Kitts and Nevis FATCA and CRS updates and information, visit the St. Kitts and 

Nevis AEOI Competent Authority information page at www.sknird.com. 

http://www.sknird.com/

